
Ms. Hann 

Dear Scholarship Applicant,  
 
Thank you for your interest in the Tim Redovian Memorial Fund. Tim Redovian loved the performing arts just like 
you do. Unfortunately, when Tim was just 16, he died unexpectedly from ARDS, a complication of viral 
pneumonia.  
 
Tim was only nine years old when he took his first acting class and discovered his love for performing! On his way 
home that day he announced that one day he wanted to be on Broadway. And from then on, with the help of his 
parents, he began taking classes and attending programs that would help him develop his many talents. In high 
school Tim attended the DeKalb Center for the Performing Arts at Avondale High School (now DSA) where he 
was a member of the National Honor Society and a participant in the Governor’s Honors Program. He also was 
busy learning dance, voice, and drama. By the time he was 16 he was a working theatrical professional with many 
credits to his name. He was on his way.  
 
Nothing would make Tim happier than helping Metro Atlanta rising 10,11, and 12 graders grow and develop in 
their area of the performing arts! The Tim Redovian Memorial Fund has been set up to help provide financial 
assistance so students can benefit from a professional learning experience outside of their school that will help 
them to grow as actors, singers, dancers, and instrumentalists.  
 
We hope that you will download the TRMF application forms (https://timredovian.org/resources) and apply for an 
opportunity to audition for a TRMF Summer Scholarship! Many students before you have profited from this 
opportunity, several mentioning they believe their summer experience put them a step ahead of their peers. If it 
wasn't for your scholarship I wouldn't have been able to afford to go to Tanglewood and there was where I 
decided I definitely wanted to pursue classical music not only as an indulgence but a career! Jennifer Soloway 
(2013) 
 
Complete application packets may be mailed to address above (postmarked no later than Monday, April 15, 2019) 
or emailed timsfund@timredovian.org by 11:00 PM on Monday, April 15. Students will be selected on a first-come, 
first-served basis (determined by postmarks and emailing dates and times). You will hear from us by email on 
April 22, 2019, with your audition time for April 27.   
 
We would like to wish you the best of luck in all of your life performances. We look forward to enjoying your 
audition on Saturday, April 27, 2019, at the Alliance Theatre, 1280 Peachtree St. NE, Atlanta, GA 30309 where we 
hope we will help you take another step toward achieving your dream.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Tim Redovian Memorial Fund Scholarship Fund 
Any questions? Email timsfund@timredovian.org or call 678-488-6929 and leave a message. 
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